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Would you like to receive this weekly newsletter by email? 

Send a message to etw@epiphanysudbury.org with “subscribe ETW” in the message. 

Worship This Week

OUR WORSHIP THIS WEEKEND 
Sunday, April 15, 2018 – Easter 3 

 
8:30 am – Holy Eucharist (BCP) 

 
10:30 am – Choral Eucharist (BAS) & 

Children’s Godly Play 
 

4:30 pm – BCP Evensong 
Guest Preacher – The Rev. Dr. Bill 

Steadman, St. Andrew’s United Church 
Presiding – Bishop Anne Germond 
Officiating – Bishop Tom Corston 

 

Parish and Community Events & Announcements 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 
 
MONDAY  Noon, Women’s Bible study 
 
TUESDAY  7 pm, Parish Council meeting 
 
WEDNESDAY 10 am, Holy Eucharist & Bible study 
 
   4:30 pm, Downtown Churches Meeting,  
 
   6:30 pm, Parish Worship Committee meeting 
 
THURSDAY  9:30 am, Quilters Group 
 
   7 pm, Choir practice 
 
SATURDAY 9:30 am, Sudbury-Manitoulin Deanery Council meeting at Holy Trinity Church, 

Little Current. Members of Deanery Council are all Wardens, Treasurers, Synod 
Delegates and clergy… although all members are welcome to attend. 

 
NEXT SUNDAY  (Easter 4) 
 8:30 am, Holy Eucharist (BCP) 
 10:30 am, Choral Eucharist (BAS) & Children’s Godly Play 
 
 
ONLY A FEW TICKETS LEFT: for our Parish Roast Beef Dinner, Sunday at 6 pm. 
Call the church office on Friday by 2 pm to reserve yours while they last (705-675-2279) otherwise 
there might still be a few on sale on Sunday morning. We are indebted to Brent and Mark Taylor for 
preparing the meal and to the parish Fellowship Committee for hosting the evening.  

CELEBRITY SERVER FUNDRAISER AT BOSTON PIZZA: Come join us for dinner at Boston Pizza 
on the Kingsway on Monday April 23rd from 5-8pm and support this year’s Deanery Vacation Bible 
School. VBS receives 10% of the proceeds of the dinners sold to 100 or more people. Last year, this 
event raised $380 for VBS. 
 
MEN’S BREAKFAST: set the date aside. Our next Men’s fellowship breakfast takes place on 
Saturday, April 28th at 8:30 am. Our special guest speaker will introduce us to “Blockchain, Bitcoin, 
and Cryptocurrencies”, something we hear more and more about these days.  All men, young and 
younger, are welcome $10.00 each 
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LUNCH & LEARN: The Outreach Team invites you to another Lunch & Learn event on Sunday, May 
6th. Our guest will be Cathy Pirie, the Diocesan Rep to the Primate’s World Relief & Development 
Fund. Soup & sandwiches cost $2.00 each. 
 
SANDWICH MAKINGS FOR THE ELGIN STREET MISSION: Please sign the roster in the Algoma 
Room if you will provide sandwich makings and bread on April 29th. Every fifth Sunday the Epiphany 
assists the Mission in this small way. Please help! 
 
SUNDAY, APRIL 29TH: is Book of Common Prayer Sunday. On the fifth Sunday both our Sunday 
Eucharists are from the BCP. 
 
FASHION, FUN & CAKE: A Fashion show at Church of the Epiphany. Featuring the beautiful styles 

from Fashion Fair in Lively. Saturday April 21st, 1:00 – 3:00pm. Speak to Eileen or Kym for more 

information. Tickets are now available. 

 

RUMMAGE SALE: The Women’s Quilting+ Group will be organizing a Spring Rummage Sale.  As 
you do your Spring Cleaning keep the Sale in mind. The sale will take place from 1:00pm - 5:00pm on 
Friday May 25th and 9:00am – 3:00pm on Saturday May 26th. Set up for the sale will take place on 
Thursday May 24th at 1:00. As storage space is limited, please bring your donated items to the church 
the week of the sale only. There is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board in the Algoma Room for 
those able to help out. 
 
BRIDGES OUT OF POVERTY TRAINING EVENT:  Did you know that 13% of Sudbury’s population 
experience poverty? The Downtown Churches Group, made up of congregations from St. Andrew’s, 
Church of the Epiphany, Christ the King, Ste. Anne des Pins and All Nations Church, invite you to 
come and learn more about the causes of poverty, motivations, and alarming things like 300% higher 
hospitalization rates.  Did you also know that you cannot get a job if you do not have an address? 
This training will help all of us to be more sensitive to our neighbours and the struggles faced by 
many in our city. Wednesday May 23, 4:30-7:30 p.m. at Christ the King Parish.  To register, please 
contact your Downtown Churches member Robin Bolton, Mary Donato, Gwen Crosdale, or Dorothy 
Thomson. 
 
 
 

 
  

 
Items for Epiphany This Week are to be sent to Marion Collinson or etw@epiphanysudbury.org BY 

NOON each Thursday 
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